
 
 

 

BID SPECIFICATIONS 

TRASH REMOVAL SERVICES 

SPRINGFIELD WATER AND WASTEWATER DEPARTMENT 

BID NUMBER 933 

 

The City of Springfield, Tennessee, will be accepting sealed bids from companies that want to 

provide the city with trash removal services for the Springfield Water and Wastewater Department.  

Potential bidders can either pick up bid specifications at the Springfield Water and Wastewater 

Department (SWWD) office at 924 Central Avenue or can call the SWWD office at 615-382-1600 

to have bid specifications mailed or e-mailed out.  Sealed bids must be received at the Office of 

the Springfield City Recorder, at 405 N. Main Street, Springfield, Tennessee, 37172 Attention:  

Ms. Lisa Crockett, City Recorder, on or before 2:00 p.m. local time on Monday, April 13, 2015, 

at which time bids will be publicly opened and read aloud.  Any bid envelopes received after 2:00 

p.m. on April 13, 2015, will be rejected.  The outside of the sealed envelope shall include the 

BID NUMBER 933 and that the sealed envelope contains a bid for TRASH REMOVAL 

SERVICES FOR THE SPRINGFIELD WATER AND WASTEWATER DEPARTMENT.   

 

The successful bidder will provide trash receptacles (dumpsters), which are to be located in the 

following three sites: 

 

1. Springfield Water and Wastewater Department offices 

924 Central Avenue 

Springfield, TN  37172 

615-382-1600 

 

One (1) 8-yard box dumpster, emptied one (1) time per week 

 

2. Springfield Wastewater Treatment Plant 

530 Lawrence Lane 

Springfield, TN  37172 

615-384-1150 

 

One (1) 2-yard box dumpster emptied one (1) time per week 

One (1) 2-yard box dumpster emptied two (2) times per week* 

*Note:  prospective bidders are encouraged to visit this location to make sure that the 

provided dumpster will fit in the specific site. 

 

3. Springfield Water Treatment Plant 

6213 Smith Road 



Cedar Hill, TN  37032 

615-696-2561 

 

Two (2) 6-yard slant dumpsters, emptied one (1) time every two weeks 

 

The SWWD anticipates taking the proposed contract with the low bidder to the regularly-

scheduled April 21, 2015, meeting of the Springfield Board of Mayor and Aldermen.  If approved 

by the board, the contract is anticipated to go into effect on May 1, 2015.  The bid price is to 

include all regulatory and environmental charges.  The City of Springfield reserves the right to 

reject any and all bids. 

 

Any questions regarding these trash removal specifications should be directed to Roger D. 

Lemasters, Director, Springfield Water and Wastewater Department, at 615-382-1600 or by e-mail 

at rlemasters@springfield-tn.org. 

 

 

 


